athedrals and churches through-

out England and Scotland were

alive with the sound of DBU music
this spring as the DBU choirs toured the
United Kingdom, under the leadership
of Dr.Stephen Holcomb, Dr.Bob Brooks,
and Sue Mitz.

The University Chorale and Chamber
Singers presented concerts at Saint
Paul’s Cathedral and Saint James’
Piccadilly Church in London and at Saint
Giles’ Cathedral and Greyfriar's Church in
Edinburgh.The Greyfriar’s concert had
the unique opportunity of combining
musical forces with the University of
Edinburgh Orchestra.

The opportunity for fellowship
through music was plentiful. The
concerts were well received and were a
high point of the tour.The touring group
also included DBU faculty and staff and
family members of some singers in the
Chorale.An excellent tour guide,
Morwenna, enhanced the great trip. As
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the group was leaving her at the airport
on the final day, she said,”l have been so
impressed by the spirit of service of this
group.l will miss you.”Isn’t it amazing
how servant leadership is witnessed so
readily by someone outside of the DBU
community? It was a great trip—it was a
great time of service!
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